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Hello Parents and Carers! 

Our Learning 

This Week Next Week 

This week we enjoyed Writing Week. 
We read ‘Harry and 
the bucketful of 
dinosaurs.’  We 
enjoyed designing 
our own dinosaur for 
Harry.  

 
 
In Phonics we have been learning 
the letter ‘g’ with lots of fun 
activities to encourage interaction 
and mark making.  Please see the 
guidance sheet on the back of the 
newsletter to show you how we 
teach this sound.  
 
 
In maths, we revisited 2D shapes 
and used these shapes to create a 
shape dinosaur.  
 
 

Home Learning: 
-Continue to practise name writing. 
-Recognising and writing numbers 1-10. 
-Reading the library books to your child 
 -Your child reading their reading book 
please also 
 write a comment inside the reading 
 record.   
-Learn the phonics sounds for level 2 
 which we will be learning when we  
return to school: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0SzkjubQ-Ok  
-Learn the tricky words to support your  
child’s phonics and reading:  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=andH6QuDoNI 
 

Plenty of stories here to keep your little  
ones engaged. 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/stories 
 

Our focus nursery rhyme 
after half term will be ‘5 little ducks’.      

Please share this rhyme with your 
children using the link below. 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-
radio/articles/z43xwty 

 
NURSERY WORD OF THE WEEK 

                      Healthy 
 

 

Thank you, Nursery staff ☺ 

General Notices 

Children return to school after the half term break 
on Tuesday 25th February! 

WORLD BOOK DAY 6th March.  
We will be celebrating World Book Day on 6th March. Over half term you may 
like to think about a costume your child would like to wear. 
 Donations 
Thank you to all the parents who have donated £1 this week.  We really 
appreciate this contribution so that we can purchase ingredients. The money 
will go towards ingredients for sensory play such as Playdough, Cloud Dough, 
Rainbow pasta and food and cooking experiences. These are all important for 
your children’s development! We will still be collecting after half term for 
those of you who wish to donate. 

We would be very grateful if you could donate a box of 
tissues as there seems to be a lot of runny noses around at 
the moment! Thank you. 
 

Home Time 
Please can parents queue in single file at the doors when collecting. 
Your child’s safety is extremely important to us. We ask that you form a 
queue and continue to be patient when we are calling your children’s names. 
If somebody different is picking up your child, you must inform staff or call 
the school before pick up time. We will not send your child home if you do 
not inform staff of any changes. Therefore, please let us know in advance. 

Parent meetings 
From Monday 25th February we will be inviting all parents for a 
meeting to discuss your child’s progress so far and future targets.  
Please check the time that has been allocated to you and displayed 
outside your child’s classroom.  
 
Punctuality & Absence 
If your child is going to be absent, for whatever reason, please ensure that 
you ring the school office by 8.40am on 020 8573 3389 pressing option 1 and 
leaving a message, stating your child’s full name, class, and reason for 
absence. 

Please ensure you are punctual at drop off and collection times. 
AM session – 8.40-11.30 
PM session – 12.30-3.20 
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